Hawridge and Cholesbury Parent School Association (PSA)

Dear parents and carers,

We hope you all had a wonderful summer holiday and enjoyed the break.

To celebrate the new school year and to welcome all new children and
their families, the PSA would like to invite you and your children to the PSA

Family Picnic

Friday 21st September, 5-7pm at the school.

Bring a picnic for yourselves and something to sit on. We will be selling drinks and
puddings to raise funds for our lovely school and to have some fun together. Hopefully the
weather will be wonderful so that we can be outside but if not then we'll be in the hall.

If you can help out by providing a pudding for us to sell or manning the drinks/pudding stall
for 30 minutes or helping set up/clear away then please complete and return the form below.

Thank you in advance.

If you have any questions or would like to get in touch at all it’s:
hawridgepsa@hotmail.com or speak to your class rep.

We look forward to seeing you soon. Kind regards, The PSA

Contact details: .

| can provide a pudding to be sold

| can help on the bar for 30 minutes (5-5.30 / 5.30-6 / 6-6.30 / 6.30-7)
(delete as appropriate)

| can help set up
| can help tidy up




